PINETREE PARTNERS LLC
P. §. BOX 141
LAUREL, MS 39440

January 31, 2019

Hon. Johnny Magee, Mayor
City of Laurel, Mississippi

P O Box 647

Laurel, MS 39441

RE: Contract Extension- 925 Sawmill Road, Laurel, MS 39440
Dear Mayor Magee:

We request a thirty (30) day extension of this Contract For The Sale And Purchase of
Real Estate as approved by the Council on December 4, 2018. The extension should be
until March 8, 2019, and on the same terms and conditions ctherwise. We understand
you will have to get Council approval of this request at its next regular meeting on
February 5 at 5:30 p.m. If granted all terms therein will be extended for that period and
the date of closing will be, on or before April 8, 2019.

Paragraph 5 requires Buyer to aceept or reject this Contract by February 4. Therefore, if
the Council does not approve this request, consider this to be a timely rejection of said

Contract terms and our request to refund the earnest money on deposit with First
Choice, PLLC.

We appreciate your willingness to cooperate with our need:
Sincerely,

Pinetree Partners, LI.C

| By: Kenneth William K'eyé', Member
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